
 

 

 
June 04, 2021 
 

  
 

Price Increase Announcement 

SOPREMA/ROCKWOOL 
  
Effective: September 01, 2021 (REVISED) 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Please see attached document from Soprema and Rockwool outlining the increase date being changed 
to September 01, 2021. These price increases will now be implemented on September 01, 2021, on the 
following products 

Monoboard 8% 
Toprock 8% 
Multifix 8% 
Soprarock 8% 

 
Due to the extended lead times provided by Rockwool, Convoy may limit the volume we can ship prior 
to September 01, 2021. 
 
All orders with the above products shipped on or after September 01, 2021, will be invoiced at the new 
pricing level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Ltd. 
 


